Recommendation

The proposed area for the Augmentation of water supply scheme for Thoubal (Waithoupat)-
(Diversion of 0.98 ha of forestland at Tanjeng Hill for construction of 6MLD Service
Reservoir)is the barest minimum required for the project. Besides rare and endangered species
of flora and fauna are not found. The proposed site is found to be not vulnerable to erosion.

Further, the project will help in distribution of treated water by gravity to various zones of
Thoubal Division. Considering the above facts, the project proposal is recommended.
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